Meeting Notes – Jan. 12, 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Ellie Watson, from Sweet Grown Alabama, talked to members during the Jan. 12, 2021 weekly meeting about the positive impact agriculture has on our state and about their efforts to support Alabama farmers.  Each Rotarian received a schedule of when various fruits and vegetables are harvested in Alabama.  She discussed the many advantages of supporting local farmers.
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